
 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
November 21, 2020 
 
Rendell Park School 
Lloydminster 
 
RE: Notice to grade 6 students and their families 
 
After investigation, Public Health has determined that all grade 6 students at Rendell Park School are 
considered close contacts to a case of COVID-19 and are requested to self-isolate until December 1st at 
midnight. 
 
Anyone who develops symptoms of COVID-19 should call Healthline 1-877-800-0002 to arrange testing. 
 
We understand this can be a stressful time. We are committed to sharing information as it becomes 
available. For further information regarding COVID-19, please call HealthLine 1-877-800-0002 and/or visit 
the Saskatchewan Ministry of Health website at www.saskatchewan.ca/covid19  
 
Attached please find a self-isolation information sheet. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dr. M. Nsungu 
Medical Health Officer 

Dr. Mandiangu Nsungu 
Medical Health Officer  

Primary Health Care Centre 
Suite 101, 11427 Railway Avenue 

North Battleford, SK, S9A 3G8 
P: 306-446-6426 | F: 306-446-7378 

 

           Kelly Greenwald
Public Health Supervisor 
For:




